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A University Coach has been assigned to residents in Cohort 1 for
their final phase.  We are pleased to welcome back Mrs. Yolanda
Lucero!

Residents: Be sure to complete your time logs on TK20 regularly!
Mentor Teachers: Be sure to complete your weekly time logs on
Google Sheets and the Collaborative Assessment Logs after your
weekly meetings with residents.  

Here are some of our favorite picture books in Spanish we wish to
highlight this week:

Virtual Learning Opportunity: Drawing Across the Colorline with authors Yuyi
Morales, Grace Lin, and Oge Mora on 02/23/2021 at 5:30 pm PST. Free
registration here. 

Shout outs

I just want to give a shout out to the best mentor teacher I could have hoped for,
Mrs. Madueña-Young! Since the first day she welcomed me into her classroom, I
realized that I had made the right career choice.  We need more teachers like her
everywhere! Your resident, Roberto Ival.

Thank you to all the Residents who have come by to pick up textbooks so far and for
those who are signed up to do so. It has been really great to see cohort 1 residents
again and to meet the new cohort 2 residents in real life! Thank you all for diligently
checking your emails and signing up to stop by as we acquire all the materials for
you. Keep wearing your masks and staying healthy out there! ~ Nora Guillén

MADERA TEACHER
RESIDENCY PROGRAM

Important Dates

February 10
Mentor Teacher
PLC

February 15
President's Day
for MUSD or
Fresno State

February 19
Resident Check-in
#1

https://www.powtoon.com/online-presentation/caDxOWu0l4Q/?utm_medium=SocialShare&utm_campaign=copy+share+by+owner&utm_source=player-page-social-share&utm_content=caDxOWu0l4Q&utm_po=18340427&mode=movie
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_JyxGgYlHQEuVSjpfR6XKxQ

